Hildebrandt, Tina

From: Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office
Sent: Tuesday, July 14, 2015 9:45 AM

To: Public Hearing

Subject: FW: Development proposal at 1754 Pendrell

s. 22(1) Personal and Confidential
From: McKenzie McMillan @)

Sent: Monday, July 13, 2015 9:56 PM
To: Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office
Subject: Development proposal at 1754 Pendrell

Good evening Mayor and Council,

Further to my comments at the council hearing. I wanted to further explain my support and provide a rebuttal to
the gentleman opposing this development. Time and time again, I have been made aware of the argument that as
renters, we do not have any vested interest in this community. I am an active member in this community with no
intention of leaving. Buildings like this are vital to helping move this community forward, by welcoming more
members to this community, further expanding the diverse tapestry that makes up the West End. We are
desperate for quality rentals in this community, and further to that, pet friendly rentals.

As a resident of The Lauren, I can attest to the positive influence on quality of life that I have received. Having
a home I can be proud of, in a building with a decidedly wonderful community feeling, where my cat and others
dogs have been welcomed, has been amazing!

Thank you for taking the time to hear my thoughts. This email has been composed on my phone so please
excuse the brevity.

McKenzie McMillan
s. 22(1) Personal and

Confidential




Hildebrandt, Tina

From: Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office

Sent: Tuesday, July 14, 2015 9:45 AM

To: Public Hearing

Subject: FW: Proposed development 1754 Pendrell Street

’I4=rom' Mur;;':l;l Richar dﬂsan”g; 22(1) Personal and Confidential

Sent: Monday, July 13, 2015 5:32 PM
To: Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office
Subject: Proposed development 1754 Pendrell Street

“Dear Mayor and Council,

) . s.22(1) Personal and
My name Murray Richardson and I live Jc s icntial

| support the proposed development at 1754 Pendrell Street because we need more rental space in the West End. Not
just any rental space but 2 and 3 bedroom spaces. My daughter as an example has rented a block away from us in the
West End for the past 6 years. She is planning a family and her current one bedroom walkup is just not going to

suffice. While she has been looking for 2 and 3 bedroom rentals, there just are not enough for the demand. She is only
one of many young people who are realizing the benefits of living in the West End, close to work, shopping oh and yes

the seawall. So more rentals will be a welcome addition.

On another note, after walking by this area the other day, the buildings here look like they are only still standing based
on a few prayers. They outside appearance is appalling and we would like to see improvements to this area

Regards
Murray Richardson





